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Animals Take Over – Monday 10th March 2025  
 
 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
 
On Monday 10th March, we will be visited by a company called ‘Animals Take Over’. They will be bringing a variety of 
animals in to school as part of our learning. The children will also be given the opportunity to handle some of the 
animals if they wish to. 
 
In order to help cover the costs for this, we are requesting a donation of £2.50 per child. This is payable via ArborPay. 
 
Important: If your child suffers from any allergies, please let us know via replying to the email. 
 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Miss K. Eyres  

Deputy Headteacher 
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